
 
 
Dear Red Class Parents and Guardians, 
 
We have had another busy and exciting week in Reception.   
 
The children enjoyed physical activities and were particularly keen on tackling and later redesigning 
the obstacle course.  They loved exercising in our forest area and practicing a new dance routine: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QfzRP6V5rE4  
 
In Maths the children been consolidating their knowledge of numbers to 10 by completing problem 
solving tasks and challenges. Next week our focus will be measurement and sorting which is linked 
to the book ‘The Smartest Giant in Town’.  
 
We have introduced another three new letter sounds ‘n’, ‘I’, ‘p’ and the children are becoming much 
more confident at blending CVC words (a CVC word is a word that is made up of a consonant, vowel 

and consonant sound, for example: dog, cat, mat, dad).  
 
We have now finished our first topic in RE ‘Myself’. The children enjoyed learning about how special 
they are and how much God loves them. Next week we will be learning about Judaism.  
 
Thank you for all of the hard work you are putting in at home, it is appreciated. 
  
Reminders 
Next week we will return to wearing the full school uniform.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mrs Brotherton, Miss May and Mrs Webb 
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